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e Emerald News

This week the children have been writing setting descriptions using their senses with‘and’
as a focus in their sentences. The children have also started designing their own badges to
go on their own the bears they sew later on in the term. The badges are linked to what
makes them unique.

In maths we have focused on quarters of shape, objects and numbers. This has linked to
division, we have used a drawing method to show the groups we are sharing into e.g. 8
shared by 2.

We went on the new laptops this week and the children learnt how to log in, off and shut
down the computer safely. We had a big discussion on internet safety which we will continue
to discuss over the term.

It was brilliant to see the children so excited to share their outfits and stories together! We
are continuing to promote the love of reading and monitoring who is reading daily. Check
out some of the children’s favourite books.

We had a lovely time visiting landmarks in London in one afternoon this week and the
children travelled by tube to reach each destination (walking in a line following each other).
The destinations included, Big Ben, Buckingham Palace which even had a message from the
Queen herself, the Tower of London, and the London Eye. Next week we will be travelling

back in time to learn about the Great Fire of London. I
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